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Our Learning Journey 

We have had another busy week and 

although we have taken assessments for 

Reading and Maths, we have also… 
• investigated magnetic and non- magnetic 

materials.  

• used clips from Bill Nye the Science 

Guy to learn how different types of rock 

are formed 

• reinforced our understanding of inverse 

relationships between multiplication and 

division and realise that our table 

knowledge is very important to being 

accurate. 

• finished sewing our Christmas 

decoration and are really pleased with 

them. We hope you like them too. 

         

• thoroughly enjoyed watching the dress 

rehearsal of the Nativity and loved the 

costumes, singing and dancing.  

Focus on Learning 

Next week: 
 

We will be visiting the church to 

rehearse our Carol concert. 

 

We will be wearing Christmas jumpers 

for our Christmas dinner. 

 

We are really looking forward to the 

pantomime and hope our voices hold 

out!! 

Reminders to Families 

This half term, the children will take 

part in Rugby. They will need an outdoor 

PE kit with trainers. A hat, spare socks, 

fleece and joggers will help to keep us 

warm. A plastic carrier bag for muddy 

trainers would be very useful too. 

 

To support our science learning, please 

could your child bring in a small sample 

of soil in a 2l bottle. We will need this 

after Christmas. 

Thank You 

 

Star Learners- 
 

Well done to Jake and Jason who 

have written a poem which includes 

repetition.  

 


